
  

The Disease Management Program is designed to work with members diagnosed with diabetes, asthma, or 
other chronic health conditions by providing them the necessary self-management tools they need to 
properly manage their condition/s.  The ultimate goals are to improve patients’ current health status, 
achieve optimal health outcomes, and to avoid future complications of chronic disease/s.  Participants 
include members with chronic health conditions, PCPs, Health Programs staff, Pharmacists, specialty 
providers and Clinical Health Education providers (see Section 13.  Health Education and Disease 
Management Programs). 

Alliance members with asthma, diabetes and/or other chronic health conditions are identified using 
administrative, encounter and pharmacy data.  We notify the PCPs of high-risk members via the Provider 
Portal and other means.  High risk members are those with a high incidence of hospitalization and 
emergency department (ED) usage, those with screening deficiencies and members who have not had PCP 
contact for more than 12 months.  Additionally, we support our PCPs by providing clinical practice guidelines, 
useful clinical forms and technical assistance as needed. 

Health Programs staff work with members to refer them to health education classes, provide them with 
health education materials and refer them to additional community resources and services that are 
culturally and linguistically appropriate for the Alliance’s diverse membership.  Members also receive letters 
with basic information about self-management of their illness and the importance of regular PCP visits and 
routine screenings.  Members can be referred to Health Programs by their PCP or other Alliance case 
management staff, or can self-refer. 

Chronic Disease Self-Management Workshops  

Chronic diseases such as diabetes, asthma and chronic obstructive pulmonary disease require ongoing care 
and often affect an individual’s overall quality of life. Often these conditions are best managed or avoided 
through prevention, a combination of clinical services, health education, counseling and community based 
interventions. Through Stanford University’s Chronic Disease Self-Management Program, the Alliance is 
implementing the Healthier Living Program; a series of self-management workshops designed to help 
individuals with chronic disease build the confidence to manage their health and maintain an active and 
fulfilling life. Participants will develop self-management skills in an interactive learning environment, sharing 
experiences with others who have a chronic disease and providing mutual support.   

Workshops cover 17 hours of material over a six-week period and are conducted at local and convenient 
locations. Workshops focus on common problems among individuals suffering from any chronic condition, 
such as pain management, nutrition, physical activity, medication usage and communicating with doctors.   

Participants who complete the series receive:  A book titled Living a Healthy Life with Chronic Conditions and 
an audio CD called Relaxation for Mind and Body to assist in their chronic disease self-management. 
Alliance members who participate in the weekly sessions will be entered in a raffle to win prizes.  
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There is no cost for Alliance members to participate in the weekly 2.5 hour session.  Workshops are 
conducted in English and in Spanish at convenient locations in the community. For information on how to 
refer Alliance members to this program or to receive a copy of a current workshop schedule, please call the 
Alliance’s Health Education Line at (800) 700-3874 ext. 5580. 
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